

A message from Lambton Public Health

2025-2026 Flu Season Opt-In

Sept. 10, 2025

Dear Health Care Provider,

Lambton Public Health is requesting your support in completing our **2025-2026 Flu Season OPT-IN Form**. The information you provide will help us determine how much vaccine to allocate to your facility.

Please complete the form here **by September 18, 2025**: https://lambtonpublichealth.ca/health-care-professionals/hcp-forms/flu-season-opt-in-form/. Your timely response will help us plan effectively for vaccine distribution.

Thank you for your continued partnership.

Lambton Public Health